Newsletter



19th March 2021

Ashley Awards

Credit Winners Students of the Week

7LA A.Beck
7MS C.Harris J.Aspinall
7SA J.Axon J.Axon
8A C.Boow C.Boow

8JO N.Bell/K.Darley T.Blayney/R.Hughes

9GG L.Burke/K.Russell H.Corrigan
9KD L.Cox L.Cox/E.Jones
10L K.Wood A.Glover
10LG C.Bellard J.Sampson
11AK C.Musa/A.Lynskey A.Lynskey

11RS O.Davies/E.Pinnington No Student Of The Week

Class
Of the
Week
7MS

Ashley Action!

<u>Year 10 students</u> have planned a timetable to prepare a two course meal and have costed the ingredients for economy and value for money as part of their BTEC Home Cooking Skills course. They have also looked at the importance of meal presentation, portion size and table settings. Students have learnt basic food hygiene requirements and correct storage of foods and have assessed the value of passing on information to others about home cooking.

6th Former Jake was very busy on Friday with 17 deliveries all over Liverpool. Well done Jake, such a great service you have been offering!

<u>Year 12 students</u> were busy exploring the hospitality and catering industry this week and had a fantastic question and answer session with Ben Wilson from Hospitality Industry Training (HIT Training). He told us that despite the restrictions there should be opportunities in the future for anyone interested in this area of work. There are lots of different job roles and these can take you all over the world.

Meet our new friends Tick Tock and Eggcalibur who visited us on our Animal Care lessons.



And Finally...

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.

Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This can be found on the school website and newsletter link page.



